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From: Box Reed <boxreed670@msn.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2010 10:03 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject:

To Whom It May concern,

I believe every person should have an opportunity to take part in a market where you can take
part where the larger companies are without all their wealth. The 100:1 leverage is reasonable for
the average person to trade in the market. If your agency takes the leverage to 10:1 this not
resonable and this tells me you all are really looking out for the big guy and not for the little

because lowering the margin will put the market only in the arena of the wealthy and this not
fair. RIN 3038-AC61

Willie Reese



